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PE Kit 
 

Please make sure your child has the correct PE kit for their PE day(s). This can be 
bought from DJ Uniforms in Bushey High Street. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome to Half term! What a lovely half term we have had – packed with class assemblies, 
themed days and high energy learning. Thank you to all the children for their posters and notes! 
 
Thank you to 4 Rowling for their assembly on all the fantastic learning from this half of term – 
we particularly enjoyed their demonstration of how the digestive system works! 
 
This week we welcomed back the NSPCC for some workshops; held successful parents 
evening; raised a whopping £1750 through the disco &book fair and Year 5 held a shop to 
spend their hard earned Kidzos here and for Year 2 at St John’s. 
 
From Monday we immersed ourselves in learning surrounding black history week.  The children 
have produced some fabulous art pieces and fact files on iconic people through history.  
 
Have a good rest and we will see you in a week! 
 
Mrs Aharon & Mrs Goodwin 
 
 

House Points 
Winners: 

 
      Willow 

Poster competition. 
 

Huge congratulations to Sophie Perry – 3 
Walliams, on her winning poster, advertising 

Aldenham Parish Council Winter Fair. 
 

We hope that lots of you will attend to watch 
her turn on the Winter Lights, with Father 
Christmas @ 4.30pm on 24th November. 

 
Thank you to all our budding artists who 
entered, all of whom received a prize in 

assembly today. 
Some lovely words from APC: 
Imagine with all your mind 
Believe with all your heart 

Achieve with all your might 
 
 

School Photos 
REMINDER 

Remember to return your school photos, with 
payment, to the office by Monday 4th 

November. If you return them after this, you 
will need to pay directly to the photographer, 

which incurs additional cost to you.  
Thank you.  

 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fair Field Superstars 

 
3 Walliams Faith Ben 

3 Blyton Leila Charlie 

4 Morpurgo Louise Aiden 

4 Rowling Blake Charlie  and Ellie 

5 Ridley Shay Asher 

5 Pullman Lindsay Tio 

6 Rosen Evan Rosie 

6 Blackman Hugh Jodie 

 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
28th October – 1st November Half Term     All  
7th November   Class Assembly    4 Morpurgo 
14th November   Class Assembly    3 Walliams 
14th November 7pm   Maths Parent Workshop   All 
15th November    Children In Need £1 dress up  All 
21st November   Ridley Assembly    5 Ridley 
28th November   Class Assembly    5 Pullman 
6th December   Hazard Alley    Year 5 
13th December   Festive Jumper Day    All 
20th December    Non Uniform Day £1   All 
 

New/changed dates are in red 

 
 
 
 
 

The Diamond book   
 

 
Congratulations to the following children  

for recognition of their fantastic 
work this week 

 
 

3 Walliams 
Alexander, Ben 

4 Morpurgo 
Maria, Harry, Daniel 

5 Pullman 
Ruby, Tio, Princess, 
Anisia, Mimi, Izak, 

Vinnie 

6 Rosen 
Benji, Evie, Alex, 
Lucy, Mia, Aditi 

3 Blyton 
Tommy, Sophie, 

Ronnie, Layla 

4 Rowling 
Luke, Leonie, Oliver 

5 Ridley 
Hana, Joni, Shay, 
Milo, Ray, Alice 

6 Blackman 
Harley, Jodie, 

Luke, Albert, Max, 
Harry 

 

You have shown  

amazing energy 
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PTA UPDATE 

Spooky disco 

Big thank you to our lovely PTA, 

parents and staff, who gave up 

their time to make such a fantastic 

“Spooky Disco” last Friday. 

They raised a record-breaking 

£1350.00 for our lovely school. 

 

The children behaved impeccably 

and had great fun!  
It was fabulous seeing so many 
spooktacular fancy dress creations 
and freaky face paints. 
 

Meeting. 
Please do join us at The Red 
Lion on Tuesday 12th November 
for our Xmas Fair Planning 
meeting.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Spooktacular 

Family Lunch 

Wednesday  

October 30th 

11.30 - 1.30pm 

St Teresa’s Church Hall, 291 Shenley 

Rd. 

Crafts and Activities 

2 Course lunch 

Food to take home. 
Advance booking essential  

By TEXT to 07526 084 633 

Or email 

info@borehamwood.foodbank.org.uk 
Please note this is a free family event for 

those with children.  

Sponsored by Caritas. 

Snack 
 

If your child is 
packed 
lunches, 

please put 
their snack in 

a separate 
place. 

Ie. Coat or 
bag. 

This saves 
opening 

lunchboxes. 

 

 
NSPCC 

 
This week year 5 and 6 took part in some NSPCC 
workshops. 
The children were enthusiastic to learn about 
strategies to keep them safe and who to speak to. 
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Parents Evening 
 

Thank you for coming in to meet your child’s teachers. 
 It is so lovely to be able to share all their hard work with you all. 

 
During parents evening, our book fair raised a massive £768.10 of which we are now able to 

order £400.86 worth of free books! 
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